
Remote Area Medical - RAM® 

FREE CLINIC 
LAKESIDE HIGH SCHOOL 

6600 Sanborn Road 

Ashtabula, OH 44004. 

April 13-14, 2024 
FAMILIES - Remote Area Medical Clinic is coming back to Ashtabula County, 
April 13-14 at Lakeside High School. 

If you have gaps in your medical coverage or do not have vision or dental 
insurance, Remote Area Medical can help...and at no cost to you! All ages 
welcome! 

Remote Area Medical or RAM is a FREE clinic providing basic medical, 
dental and vision care, including chiropractic care, vaccinations, and more! 
You do not have to show proof of residency or lack of insurance coverage. 

This FREE clinic will take place Saturday, April 13th and Sunday, April 14th 
at Lakeside High School’s Auditorium Entrance, 6600 Sanborn Road, 
Ashtabula, OH 44004. Doors open at 6:00AM both days. Services are 
provided on a first come, first served basis. 

Have questions about services or volunteering? Log on to the website at 
ramusa.org to learn more about this free program. 

NO ID REQUIRED - FIRST COME, FIRST SERVED 
For more information visit 

RAMUSA.ORG 

or Call 865-579-1530 


